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Dear SirMadam,

Regarding the joint consultation paper released in Jaria 2016, propesed enhancement to the HKEX's
decision making and governance structure for listing regulation, I have to oppose the proposal, since the
enhancement of power of SFC is not appropriate. I believe the market should be in a balance that man
different organizations and people, other than the government, can have enough space and have their voice
be heard.
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